
USE OF PUBLIC ADDRESS SYSTEM  

 

 
 

• The public address system in Malpass Library is for staff use only, except in 
emergency situations.  

• If there is disagreement about whether the circumstances constitute an 
emergency, a user may ask the Office of Public Safety to assess the situation. If 
requested by OPS, a staff member will make the requested announcement. 
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